
 
 

 

2 February 2018 

 

 

Please be advised of the following early School closures: 

 

•             Wednesday 7 February at 3.00 pm to facilitate the Year 10 & 12 Careers/Subject Options 

Event                 

•             Friday 9 February at 2.15 pm to enable Years 10 to 14 to attend a Careers Fair at Bangor 

Grammar School. This is an open invitation to all pupils from neighbouring schools. 

 

School will be closed to pupils for the half term break from Monday 12 February and will open again 

on Tuesday 20 February at the normal time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WE Thompson 

Headmaster 

 


